
Resource Management Department • Purchasing and Contract

To all Interested Vendors:

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Seminole County Government. 
The Purchasing and Contracts Division administers more than $120 million of 
procurement actions each year, which has a tremendous impact on our State 
and local economies. We provide timely, effective, and innovative procurement 
solutions through cooperation with our internal and external customers to deliver 
projects at the best value for our citizens. 

We invite you to visit the Purchasing and Contracts Division website at  
www.seminolecountyfl.gov/purchasing for valuable procurement information 
including a no cost vendor registration and notification system. By registering 
on-line, you will become a member of our vendor community.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the office 
at 407-665-7116 or email us at purch@seminolecountyfl.gov.

Sincerely,

Purchasing and Contracts Division

1301 East Second Street
Sanford, FL 32771-1468

(407) 665-7116
FAX: (407) 665-7956 www.seminolecountyfl.gov/purchasing


